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EDUCATION/HEALTHCARE NUT POLICY 

 

Caterlink is unable to totally guarantee that items produced in 
our kitchens and/or offered for consumption/sale are free from 
nuts or nut products. 
 

Our policy is for our managers/chefs to not knowingly purchase, 
store or use nuts or products containing nuts or nut traces with 
the exception of wrapped confectionery. 
 

This nut policy applies to meals, constituents of a meal, 
sandwiches and snacks served, but does not extend to 
individually packaged goods, such as confectionery. 
 

Customers are asked to carefully check labels of individually 
packaged goods to satisfy themselves as to the content of the 
product.  Caterlink cannot confirm the accuracy of the 
information supplied on wrapped products. 
 

If you would like any further information on Nut Safety, please 
talk to the Catering Manager, who will be pleased to help. 
 

This policy is approved by Caterlink Directors. 

 
 
Neil Fuller 
Managing Director 
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